Kevin Dean

From: Stephanie Keener <skeener92@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 13, 2021 3:42 PM

To: kevin.dean@crossvilletn.gov; kevin.dean@crossvilletn.com
Subject: 3326 Highway 70 North

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

To: Whom it may concern

We are writing to request a variance for sub-surface septic testing on property at 3326 Highway 70 North Crossville
TN. 38571 due to the fact that we already have an existing working septic system. We would also like to request a
variance for road frontage as well due to the plans in the future to combine all property back together with this being
the reason there is no flag lot. If any questions or concerns you may reach me by email @ skeener92@yahoo.com or
phone @ (931)787-3728 We would like to thank you in advance for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,
Stephanie and Jimmy Keener Jr

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android




